
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
NEWS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 
February 25, 2021 
 

Road Closure on Norwood Avenue  
 
Chatham County, GA (February 25, 2021) – Beginning February 21, 2021, Norwood Avenue will 
be closed between Lester Avenue and Fox Chase Road to replace two storm drain pipes. This 
section of Norwood Avenue will now remain closed until March 12, 2021. These dates are 
subject change and updates will be provided as needed. Motorists are asked to use alternate 
routes.  
 
What: Road closure for a section of Norwood Avenue between Lester Avenue and Fox Chase 
Road.  
 
When: Road will close beginning February 21, 2021, at 7:00 AM, and will reopen on or before 
March 12, 2021, at 5:00 PM. 
 

### 
 

Contact: 
Abbigail Murphy 
Public Information Office 
Chatham County, GA 
Office: (912) 652-7974 
Email: amurphy@chathamcounty.org 
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